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Email: office@wintonprimary.uk      Instagram: @wintonps     X(formerly Twitter): @wintonps 
Telephone: 01202 513988      Web: www.wintonprimary.uk     Facebook: @wintonprimary      
 

 

ARE YOU FOLLOWING US ON SOCIAL MEDIA? 
If not, you’re missing out! We regularly post content on Instagram and 
Facebook which gives you a real flavour of the activities that take place 
in school. There are also the regular blog posts on our website. The links 
to our accounts and our website can be found above in the header for 
this newsletter; please do take a look and whilst you’re there, why don’t 
you like and subscribe? 

 
MUFTI DAY DONATION REMINDER 
If you haven’t already made your donation for today’s charity 
mufti day, it’s not too late. Please login to ParentMail and go to 
Payments and Shop. All money raised will be split evenly 
between our chosen charity this year which is Hope for Food 
and also Children in Need. We will share the total amount 
raised in the coming weeks. 

 

CHILDREN OF ACHIEVEMENT 
Nyla in 2NP completed her first 5k Park Run and came 2nd in her category (under 10’s) with a fantastic 
time of 31.34 minutes! 
Torben in 5AB has been selected by the Dorset Cricket Board to play County U10s cricket in 2024! 
 

ARE YOU A DENTIST OR A DENTAL NURSE? DO YOU KNOW ONE WHO MIGHT BE ABLE TO 
HELP US? 
Reception would love to meet Reception would love to meet a dentist or dental nurse. Is 
there anyone in the Winton community who is able to help us? Please contact the office or 
come and see any of the Reception teachers if you can help.  

FINAL REMINDER - CHRISTMAS PRESENTS AND FOOD HAMPERS 
FOR FAMILIES IN NEED 
If you or someone you know would benefit from Winton Salvation 
Army’s Christmas Toy Parcel or Food Hamper campaign, please do 
get in touch with Mrs Meseg our Family Support Worker on 01202 
513988 or via email bmeseg@wintonprimary.uk The deadline to do 
so is Monday 20th November. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS – WEEK COMMENCING 27TH NOVEMBER  
Due to the PFA discos taking place on Tuesday 28th and Wednesday 29th November, most after school 
clubs will not run this week as teachers will be giving up their time to volunteer at the discos. 
 

The only clubs that will be running are: all paid for clubs (DH Dance, Tennis, BU Basketball, CASA 
Football & Karate), Tuesday morning Production Club, Thursday Recorders and Friday Ukulele.   
 

mailto:office@wintonprimary.uk
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PFA Information  
 
Digital raffle tickets are now on sale for the 
PFA Festive Raffle.  
Tickets can be purchased for £1 each and will 
be available until 10am on Monday 4th 

December.  
 
Please see the 
end of this newsletter for an updated list of the amazing prizes 
on offer. 
 
To purchase tickets, please log in to your ParentMail account, go 
to Payments and then Shop and select Festive Raffle Tickets and 
select the number of tickets you would like. 
 

PFA Winter Discos  
Tuesday 28th Nov  Wednesday 29th Nov   

3.20pm - 4.10pm Reception   Year 1  
4.30pm - 5.20pm Year 3    Year 2  
5.40pm – 6.30pm     Year 4    Years 5 & 6 *Limited tickets remaining* 

 
Don’t forget to purchase tickets for the Winter Discos which will be on 
sale until 9am on Monday 27th November via ParentMail - £3.50 each.  
 
Full information will be included on next week’s newsletter, including 
prices for the tuck & toys available, please note that we suggest that 
children bring no more than £3 which must be in a named purse.  

 
If you have already volunteered to help at the discos, thank you! If you haven’t 
yet volunteered but want to do so, please do so by this Monday (20th) at 10am 
when the form will close.  
We will then be in contact with all volunteers next week to confirm details.   
 

  
Festive Clothing Donations  
 
We would like to take any unwanted Christmas jumpers and 
festive clothing off your hands. If you have any items that you 
would like to donate – please drop them into the uniform laundry 
bin inside the school office.  
 

Watch this space as we will then be selling these in a pop-up playground sale in 
December. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

CURRENT HOUSE POINTS TOTALS 

1ST 2ND 3RD 4TH 

519 472 459 458 
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ANTI BULLYING WEEK 
It has been an exciting anti-bullying week at Winton. We launched the week by celebrating Odd Sock Day 
which is a day that celebrates us all being unique and different.  
 

On Tuesday, our new ABC's (Anti Bullying Champions) visited each class, introducing themselves and 
talking to them about what bullying is and what they should do if they are worried about it. They also 
spoke about what their role will be on the playground and where to find them if they are worried about 
friendships or bullying.   
 

Each class came up with their own definition of bullying and who they should talk to if they were worried. 
Here are examples from what children in each year group said:  
 

Cherry Bullying is when someone is mean and rude and unkind 

1LM When someone is being unkind to someone lots. 

2KL It means you have been doing something unkind to someone all the time 

3BW Being unkind to someone (with words, actions or both) over and over again, and continuing even 
when being asked to stop 

4DW Someone who is mean (name calling, saying unkind words, excluding them from games) to 
another person on multiple occasions 

5HE Someone who is hurting someone mentally or physically, frequently 

6MS Repetitive unkindness to a particular person or group 
 

It was also great to hear that every class knew who to talk to if they were worried. All classes spoke about 
telling a trusted adult.  
 

Going forward, our ABC's will be talking to each class each half term to remind others about being kind and 
they will also be on duty each playtime. They will also use this opportunity to gather pupils' views from 
around the school.  
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Tuesday 21st 3BW Class Assembly - 2.45pm in the Small Hall (enter through courtyard gates)

Sunday 26th Deadline to order Christmas Lunch https://dorset.mealselector.co.uk/

WEEK COMMENCING 

MONDAY 27TH NOVEMBER

MOST SCHOOL RUN AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS CANCELLED THIS WEEK DUE TO THE 

DISCOS. EXCEPTIONS ARE TUESDAY MORNING PRODUCTION CLUB, THURSDAY 

RECORDERS AND FRIDAY UKULELE. PAID FOR CLUBS WILL STILL RUN 

2NP Class Assembly - 2.45pm in the Small Hall (enter through courtyard gates)

PFA Winter Disco - Reception - 3.20pm - 4.10pm  

PFA Winter Disco - Year 3 - 4.30pm - 5.20pm  

PFA Winter Disco - Year 4 - 5.40pm - 6.30pm  

4EG Class Assembly - 2.45pm in the Small Hall (enter through courtyard gates)

PFA Winter Disco - Year 1 - 3.20pm - 4.10pm  

PFA Winter Disco - Year 2 - 4.30pm - 5.20pm  

PFA Winter Disco - Year 5 & 6 - 5.40pm - 6.30pm  

Monday 4th 10am deadline to purchase Raffle Tickets via ParentMail

Cherry class - Nativity performance - 9am

Plum class - Nativity performance - 2.15pm

Apple class - Nativity performance - 9am

Christmas lunch (only if pre-ordered)

Pear class - Nativity performance - 2.15pm

Thursday 14th Year 5 & 6 Singing at Castlepoint - 4pm for Y5 and 4.30pm for Y6.

Friday 15th Last day of term (finish time to be confirmed next week)

Sunday 17th Deadline to order hot meals for January start of term

Monday 18th to 1st January CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS

Tuesday 2nd Children return to school

DATES TO REMEMBER

Tuesday 28th

Wednesday 29th

JANUARY

DECEMBER

NOVEMBER

Tuesday 12th

Wednesday 13th
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